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INTERESTED IN HELPING
WITH HOT LUNCH?

Please attend our hot lunch Subcommittee
meeting on Oct 9 @ 7pm in the multi-
purpose room
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PLEASE DRIVE SAFE

IN THE SCHOOL PARKING LOT
We kindly ask you to drive slowly in our

School Parking Lot to ensure the safety of
our students, staff, and families. If you are
running a few minutes behind or if it’s hard
to find parking, please be mindful of the
importance of the safety in our community
and drive slowly

Your caution helps create a safer
environment for everyone!
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allergic reactions

To help us maintain a safe environment, we
kindly ask that you refrain from bringing any
items containing nuts to school

Volleyball practices for grades 6/7 have begun, and
practices will take place on Tuesday at 8:00 am,
Wednesdays at lunch and Thursdays from 3:00 - 4:00 pm.
Special thanks to the following staff members who are
helping coach this year: Monsieur Lai, Mr. Burrows, Mr.
Dennis, and Mr. Chang. If your child is in grade 6 or 7 and
IS Interested in playing volleyball and did not attend our
first volleyball meeting, they are welcome to come to the
next upcoming practice.




GRADE 5 ACTIVE PASS

THE CITY OF RICHMOND HAS LAUNCHED THE 2024/25 GRADE 5 ACTIVE!
PASS (HTTPS://RICHMOND.CA/PARKS-RECREATION/ABOUT/SPORTS/
GRADES5.HTM) THAT OFFERS A PASS FOR FREE ADMISSION TO DROP-IN
SWIMMING, SKATING, PITCH AND PUTT GOLF AND OTHER COMMUNITY

CENTRE ACTIVITIES.

CONTACT INIFO

(604) - 668 - 6355
EMAIL:
ANDERSON@SD38.BC.CA




